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Greetings! 

Hello everyone and welcome to another edition of 

the Club Adventure Newsletter. This newsletter will 

cover the months of October through December 

2020. Even though we had to close shortly after 

reopening, as of February 12, 2021 we will be ready 

to resume in-person services. We hope you enjoy a 

few highlights from the past few months and we 

look forward to seeing you soon! 

Anne Wolf Quality of Life Fund 

Club Adventure was the recipient of funds from the 

Anne Wolf Quality of Life Fund, part of the Heritage 

Christian Services Foundation, in the Fall of 2020. 

Anne and her husband, Mike, were part of the 

original FAITH Foundation, the parent group that 

inspired Heritage Christian Services to expand into 

the WNY area. After Anne passed away, their family 

home was transferred to HCS and began to serve 

people with disabilities. Club Adventure was 

fortunate to receive $5,000 which will be used to 

upgrade a number of our technical systems as well 

as toys/games/etc. that are able to be easily 

cleaned.  

Club Adventure has previously received awards 

from the Anne Wolf Quality of Life Fund and we are 

so grateful. In Quarter 2, we will be creating a 

picture/video collage for the Wolf family that 

captures our immense appreciation! 

 

 

 

237 Days Later 

When the COVID-19 pandemic first hit and we were 

required to lockdown, no one could have predicted 

it would last this long. It ended up being 237 days 

between our last Club Adventure in March and 

when we reopened in October. Here are a few 

pictures from our reopening night! 
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Pumpkin Carving 

It wouldn’t be Halloween without pumpkins and Mr. 

Phil was able to find the last of them at Lowe’s early 

Saturday morning. The seeds and insides were still 

cold as participants cored the pumpkins before 

carving them. Luckily, we had a doctor in the house 

to lead us in our surgeries and a Power Ranger to 

make sure the cat pumpkin didn’t turn into a giant 

monster! 

 

 

We’ll Be Back… 

The last day of in-person service in 2020 took place 

on Sunday, November 15 due to Erie County being 

classified as an orange cluster zone. No worries, Ms. 

Michelle quickly transitioned respite services back 

to the online teleservices, and she had all the crafts 

covered for the holidays.  

 

 
REMINDEDER 

Please remember to sign the Memorandum of 

Understanding (MOU) if you have not already 

submitted one. You can either scan and send it to 

clubadventure@heritagchristianservices.org, or 

bring it with you to your first scheduled event. 

Please let us know if you have any questions 

regarding this form. Thank you! 

 

Sincerely,  

Phillip Mack 

Customized Support Coordinator 
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